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CBSE AFFILIATION NO. 1730974

Session: 2023-24

Circular: January 16, 2024

Dear Parents and Students
Greetings of joy and prosperity!
As we usher in the new year with renewed spirits. It brings us immense delight to welcome our

students back after the invigorating winter vacation. We eagerly await the return of the radiant
faces of our BPSGians.

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow (January 17, 2024)
on account of Guru Gobind Singh Jayanti and the school extends heartfelt wishes for the day.

Note- The school will resume from January 18, 2024 from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm.
Looking forward to a wonderful year of enlightenment and excellence!

Warm regards,
BPSG




